To: Eric Waddell, Superintendent

From: Scott Harris, Director of School Counseling
Date: April 1, 2021

RE: Quarterly Report

District Level:

Coordinating referrals to Sweetser and other mental health services, with counselors nearly at
capacity at Mitchell and Shapleigh.

Individual and group support for students in need

Meeting 1:1 with all new families -- touring the building, transitioning into school under

unusual circumstances.

Professional Development for Preventing Child Abuse

Running 504 annual meetings and attending IEP and ILAP meeting.

Getting ready for the 2021-22 school year with course recommendations, transition meetings, and
supporting student in their next step.

Mitchell School Counselors:

Small Group meetings and lessons.

Redesigning and delivering curriculum for Personal Body Safety (due to changes at SARSSM the
school counselors have taken on this role to provide this information to students).

Working with families and students to meets basic needs.

Supporting the RTI model and working with students to redirect behavior.

Shapleigh School Counselors:

Weekly Classroom Lessons

Small Groups & Lunch Bunches

Student & Parent outreach to support in various ways.

Coordination of services between school and agencies, such as Sweetser, Opportunity Alliance, etc.

Traip School Counselors:

Working with Juniors to begin the Post High School Planning Process.

Scheduling adjustments and working with the data manager to account for all Graduation
Standards.

Beginning work on the 2021-22 scheduling process.

Meetings with Seniors to help with Scholarships, and other loose ends.

Student and family meetings to support continued online and/or hybrid learning
Individual Brief Counseling with students.



